U TfA

UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO
famfry ASSOCIATION

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

Home > UTFA Retiree Reception - Follow-up

UTFA Retiree Reception - Follow-up

May 24, 2024
Dear Retired Colleagues,

We were pleased to see so many of you attend UTFA’s Annual Retiree Reception on May 21st. By all
accounts, the event was informative, interactive, and very well received.

As promised, we write to share documents referenced during the session:

e The slide presentation for the event; and
¢ Information on Travel Medical Benefits

As mentioned, should you have any questions or issues, you may contact us at faculty@utfa.org.

Sincerely,

Raymond Kwong
UTFA Council Representative for Retirees and member of UTFA Negotiating Team

Terezia Zori¢
UTFA President
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